Kuether, Molly

From: Bohl, James

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:46 AM
To: Kuether, Molly

Subject: FW: Coal-Tar Ban

Please add to PW file on this topic.

From: Polenske, Jeffrey S.

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:26 PM
To: Bohl, James

Cc: Korban, Ghassan

Subject: Coal-Tar Ban

Ald. Bohl,

Per your request on whether or not the proposed ban on coal tar sealants and the possible inclusion of a ban on any
pavement sealant that contain 1% PAH by weight or greater, we have reviewed our various material specifications that
we utilize on our streets or building parking lots and do not anticipate any hardship if the greater restriction were
proposed. We do not spec any of the products from the list of Other High PAH sealants that you had provided me. All
of our specifications state “asphalt emulsion”.

Jeffrey S. Polenske, PE | City Engineer | City of Milwaukee Department of Public Works
841 North Broadway, Room 701 | Milwaukee, W1 53202 |Direct Line: (414)286-2400 | email: jpolen@milwaukee.gov




